
CARLYLE GARDENS
TOWNSVILLE

COMPUTER CLUB
KEEPING YOU ON LINE

July 11
WHAT'S NEW

The Club has taken possession of a new computer which is located at Station #1. The "table-
top" computer is now at Station #2, together with its attendant printer. While Peter Bennett was
installing the new computer, he very kindly worked on our recently "acquired" computer, which had
gone bad, and revived it so well that it has now pride of place at Station #3. It also has an
attendant LASER printer that was acquired in the same package. All of these computers are
connected to the internet.

We had for some time possessed a likely-looking computer, inherited from Management but
protected by an unknown password. Peter was able to fix that little problem also. This means that
we are able to have all stations occupied by functional computers and have been able to dispense
with a couple of questionable ones. Apart from #1 and #3 and two laptops, all have Windows XP.

So, the overall situation with the u-beaut computers is:
> #1 _ Windows 7, Office 2010, internet connected
> #2 - Windows XP, Office 2003, internet connected, printer connected
> #3 - Windows 7, Open Office, internet connected, laser printer connected (b&w only)
> Laptop #1 (Compaq) - Windows Vista, Office 2007, internet through Wi-Fi
> Laptop #2 (Dell) - Windows 7, Office 2010, internet through Wi-Fi
All of which points to a wide variety of options for members using the Club computers.

INFONITE
The July INFONITE, at 7 pm on Tuesday 26 July, will be a Question-and-Answer night, when

you can raise questions and hope to get answers, BUT...you should submit your questions in
advance, so that we can find an "expert" to answer them. Start thinking: you can send your
questions at any time to Secretary Kevin (H133 or email kppos@bigpond.com). Peter Bennett has
volunteered to give us a demo on "Team Viewer", which would enable him to fix problems on your
P.C. without his actually visiting you at home. Peter will head the set of "experts" at question time.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Notice is given that the AGM of the Club will be held at 7 pm on Tuesday 23 August in the

Conference Room. Notices of Motion, with proposer and seconder, will be accepted by 2 August
and Nominations for Committee, on the pro forma attached, by 9 August. Additional nomination
forms may be obtained from Secretary Kevin (H133). Note: all positions are declared vacant; some
current members will be retiring. Positions to be filled are President, Vice-President, Secretary,
Treasurer and five Committee members.

The meeting will be followed by computerised entertainment, with usual raffle and supper.
The Committee is recommending continuation of the annual subscription at $5 per person and you
are invited to pay that amount to the Treasurer at any time (whoever he may be).

WHO DUN IT?
Someone has used the shredder, seen it go wrong and not reported the fault. So, the

shredder is out of order and won't even power up. If there is some electronic expert out there who
may be able to repair it, please contact Kevin.

For now, Happy Computing
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CARLYLE GARDENS (Townsville) COMPUTER CLUB
NOMINATION FOR COMMITTEE

W e h e r e b y n o m i n a t e ( P r i n t ) f o r t h e p o s i t i o n o f
of the Club for the period 2011-12

P r o p o s e r S e c o n d e r . D a t e

I accept the nomination above
The completed form should be in the hands of Secretary Kevin Poschalk on or before 9 August.


